
Police Department News 
 

 

Snowbird & Vacation House Watch  
 

If you are leaving town for more 
than a couple of days and would 
like the Police Department to make 
a periodic check of your home, 
please call the Village Hall or Police 
Department so we may fill out a 
House Check Report form for you. 
You can also email these requests to: 

policeclerk@chenequa.org 
 

Residents going away for 4 or more 
weeks; please contact Johns 
Disposal at 262-473-4700 and 
discontinue services for the time 
you plan to be away. 

 

Bow Hunting 
A reminder for those of you who 
have allowed bow hunters on your 
property; please complete the 
permission slip with the requested 
information and make sure the 
Chenequa Police Department has a 
copy on file. This is voluntary but 
we encourage you to assist us in 
identifying who is in the Village and 
has permission to be on properties. 
 

If you are unsure of any of this 
information and have questions, feel 
free to call the Chenequa Police 
Department non-emergency line at: 

262-367-2145 
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Village News 
 

Public Hearing 
Notice is hereby given that a Public Hearing on the proposed 2018 Budget 
will be held on Monday, November 13, 2017 @ 6:30 p.m. during the 
regularly scheduled meeting of the Chenequa Village Board at the Village 
Hall located at 31275 W County Road K, Chenequa, Wisconsin.  

The budget is available for review at the administrative offices in the 
municipal building. 

 

Tax Levy 
Good News! Proposed 2018 tax levy is $1,929,428 (a decrease of 
6.5768% from last year) with a proposed tax rate of 4.09790568 per 
thousand (a decrease of 8.8% from last year). 

 

Tax Collection 
Tax bills will be mailed the last week of November/first week of 
December. First installments of tax payments may be made at the Village 
Hall during normal business hours. Tax payments can also be mailed to 
the Village Hall or placed in the drop box. Payments postmarked on or 
before December 31, 2017 will be receipted as a 2017 payment. Any 
payments found in the drop box at 8am on Monday morning, January 1st, 
will also be receipted as a 2017 payment.  

You may pay your bill online by credit/debit card or by electronic check. 
To pay online go to: http://tax.waukeshacounty.gov/ 

 

 
 

 
John’s Disposal Holiday 

Schedule: 
Thanksgiving – 11/23/2017 

Collection will be delayed by 
one day. 

Village Hall Closed 
Thursday November 23rd & 

Friday November 24th in 
observance of Thanksgiving 

 

Please Call 262-367-2600 
to reach an on duty officer if you need 

any help 

Please be sure to fill out 2018 Snow Plow Agreements &  
2018 Dog License Applications as needed.  
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